
       

 

 

 

 

 

Dear distinguished guests and speakers, 

 

Thank you for your continued support for the forthcoming XX ICPM (International 

Conference on Pharmaceutical Medicine) and the I SIMeF (the Italian Association of 

Pharmaceutical Medicine) National Conference, to be jointly organized in Rome. 

Considering developing circumstances, IFAPP (the International Federation of 

Associations of Pharmaceutical Physicians and Pharmaceutical Medicine) is postponing 

ICPM2020, March 25-26-27. We do this with deep disappointment. We’ll develop ICPM 

within the year of 2020, and new dates and venue will be announced in our next 

communication. 

 

Over the last few days concern has mounted rapidly about the COVID-19 coronavirus. 

The WHO and the national governments raised the threat level. Increasing number of 

companies are instituting travel bans and restrictions, border health checks are 

becoming more restrictive and there is growing concern about international conferences 

with people gathering from different parts of the world.  

Our topmost concern is the health and safety of delegates and speakers, our partners, 

our colleagues and vendors.  

We recognize the dedication and importance of the IFAPP community. We thank you for 

your engagement and your commitment to ICPM 2020. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

 

Kyoko Imamura     Marco Romano 

(IFAPP President)    (SIMeF President) 

 


